
Beer-Sheva, 9 ešwan 5783 / 03 November 2022 

Dear Dona Liliana Benveniste 

It is with great pleasure that we are informing you that 

the Executive Committee of the Moshe David Gaon Center for Ladino Culture 

at the Ben-Gurion University of the Negev 

would like to bestow upon You the Order of Ladino Chivalry 

founded in memory of Don Yitzhak Navon—the Fifth President of the State of Israel 

as well as one of the Founders and the inaugural Honorary President of the Center 

as a token of our sincere and grateful recognition of Your extraordinary contribution  

to the preservation and dissemination of Ladino language in particular 

and Sephardic culture in general. 

The Knighting Ceremony is to take place on 

Tuesday, 17 January 2023 / 26 eveth 5783 

18:00, W. A. Minkoff Senate Hall 

Marcus Family Campus, Ben-Gurion University of the Negev. 

Dr. Eliezer Papo
Senior Lecturer | Department of Hebrew Literature
Chairman | Moshe David Gaon Center for Ladino Culture 
Chief Editor | El Prezente – Journal for Sephardic Studies
Member of the Israeli National Academy of Ladino
Académico correspondiente de la Real Academia Española
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